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The theme of the symposium of the Protestant Theological Faculty, the Hussite Theological Faculty, both of the Charles University, and the Evangelical Theological Faculty of the Vienna University was “Konfession, Nation und europäische Demokratie. Herausforderungen an Theologie und Kirche.“ The program contained the following elements:

· Keynote speeches: Prof. Dr. Pavel Filipi of the Protestant Theological Faculty of Prague on “Die Pluralität von Kirchen und Nationen als theologische Frage“ and Prof. Dr. Miklos Tomka, one of the leaders of the project „Aufbruch – Gott nach dem Kommunismus“ of the University of Vienna, on „Religion und Nation in Ost(Mittel)Europa.“

· A poster presentation of PhD students of the participating faculties, presenting their research projects.

· A meeting of direct collegues in the theological discipline.

· A discussion on the EU-strategy concerning academic education and the consequences for theological faculties.

· A concert of Yiddish music.

The following aims were met during the symposium:

· Relations between the three faculties were strengthened and intensified.

· The level of the academic debate and research was stimulated.

· Young scholars was offered the opportunity to meet collegues from the other faculties and to present and discuss their research with a broader audience.

· Experiences were exchanged and strategies were consulted concerning the so-called Bologna process.

The symposium engendered a discussion on an interfacultary level about the significance of the national and European context to churches and theology. The approach to the theme was multidisciplanary, as not only theologians, but also sociologists of religion participated in the discussions.

The contribution of the symposium contains the publication of the papers; seminars and others ways of cooperation between the faculties, especially aiming at young scholars; and further consultations about the Bologna process.

The symposium of the Prague and Vienna theological faculties was covered by Czech media. The coordinator was interviewed several times by two radio stations about the symposium. Information was also spread by the press agency of Charles University and by the Czech press agency CTK.

Prague, 30th October 2003                                                                   Dr. Peter Morée

Appendix:

1/ List of participants

2/ Abrechnung (Account)
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